MEMO
RE: Service Project for Graduation for WSU Elementary Education Major


The purpose of this MEMO is to alert project sponsors for the service project for graduation for our WSU Elementary Education majors of important contact information.  If you have questions or concerns as you work with the student, please contact one of the following professors:

Dr. Penẻe Stewart at pstewart@weber.edu or (801)626-7402

Or

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Shirley Dawson at shirleydawson@weber.edu  or (801)626-7853


 
